
31st January 2025 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been reading the story of ’The three Little Pigs’ and we used pictures to help 
us retell the story.  We were also building enclosures for animals and making pictures with 
shapes using the tap tap boards.  

Traditional stories 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘The Three Billy 
Goats Gruff’. Click on the picture to listen to 
the story.  
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be ordering objects from smallest to 
largest.   
 

 
 
      

 Messages 

Click on the picture to watch the video about 
how to read and talk about books with your 
child. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please come and 
speak to us at school.  

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making bridges and arches using            
paper and glue.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘There’s a Tiny  
Caterpillar on a leaf.’  
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
We will be learning about Chinese New Year. 
This year is the year of the snake so we are          
going to be making spiral snakes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m001syqc/musical-storyland-series-1-1-three-billy-goats-gruff
https://padlet.com/camdenIEYS/camden-kids-talk-language-and-communication-resources-for-mu-u78wzvyii5fxxjgp/wish/94PGWnBd8RxAWLRV

